
Food Safety Notice

School Year: ________________

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Every two years the staff of Children At Play become recertified in First Aid, CPR Training and
Automated External Defibrillator (AED) Training. I would like to take this opportunity to remind
you of the following Children At Play policies.

1. Please remember that Children At Play is a peanut-free and tree-nut free school (this

includes peanut butter, Nutella and any other nuts) due to possibility of life

threatening allergies among our students.

2. Please refrain from sending the following foods/snacks in with your child due to high

choking risks:

A. Grapes

B. Hot Dogs

C. Popcorn

D. Fruit Snacks

E. Gummy Snacks

Please email cap@childrenatplayeic.org with any questions or concerns regarding these Safety
Policies.

Sincerely,

Leona Mannuzza Karen Bryant

Leona Mannuzza, M.S.S.p.Ed. Executive Director
Educational Director

Children At Play Early Intervention Center
40 Merrill Avenue Staten Island, NY 10314

Phone: 718.370.7529 • Fax: 718.370.7551 • cap@childrenatplay.org
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